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To the Parents/Guardians of the Senior class:
You have a student who is preparing for graduation and we would like to help make this experience positive and successful!  In order to best communicate between parents, students and the school regarding this process, we will be hosting a Senior Parent Information Night on September 7th after the baseball game (roughly 7:15 pm) in the Higbee High School Computer Lab.  
This event will be useful for parents and guardians to gain knowledge about what your student needs to have a successful post-secondary transition, what resources are available to you and your student and information about the timeline of events for your student’s senior year.  In addition, Mr. Siesser and Mrs. Ledbetter will be available to discuss and answer questions regarding Senior Trip and the requirements necessary to be eligible to go on the trip along with Sam Nelson, Senior class president, who will discuss upcoming fundraisers for the senior class.
The seniors and I will have a meeting within the week where the students will receive a packet of information that discusses everything from scholarships to preparation of their personal portfolios.  This packet will be available to you that evening along with other information necessary for your student to have a successful senior year.  Individually, your student and I have assessed what requirements he/she must obtain in order to graduate.  We can also meet individually that evening to discuss the requirements specific for your student.
If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact me at school.  We look forward to seeing you and your student that evening!
Sincerely,

Theresa L Fuemmeler
K-12 Counselor
Higbee R-VIII School
